
The Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) and the Bipartisan
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) have made historic

investments in clean energy, infrastructure, and climate
resilience, reducing carbon emissions and energy costs, but these

programs now face potential cuts.
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POSITIVE OUTCOMES

IIJA - November 15, 2021

IRA - August 16, 2022

Support Arizona’s energy
efficiency and clean energy
upgrades
Promote economic growth while
lowering energy costs for seniors
and working families   
Expand efforts to reduce climate
pollution
Address rising energy costs and
extreme heat challenges

HISTORY

THREAT

18,700+ good-paying jobs created
in Arizona
$1,000 savings in household
energy costs
Electric Vehicle Tax Credits

up to $7,500 at time of sale
Solar for All

minimum 20% savings on
electricity while expanding
solar access to low-income
families, renters, and Tribal
Nations

Grid Resiliency & Energy
Independence

Under the Trump administration, cuts to the funding of these programs
made possible by the IRA and IIJA threaten to end union jobs, putting
Americans out of work, especially in rural communities and small
businesses. Millions of households could face higher energy bills, losing
rebates for energy-saving home improvements. These cuts would also
delay grid modernization and increase pollution, worsening the climate
impacts and damaging public health.

Home Energy Rebates
provides up to $14,000 for
qualifying households to
enhance energy efficiency,
improve indoor air quality,
and reduce utility bills

Rural Energy Programs
$15M & $185M for rural
businesses to install wind and
solar panels, saving money
and reducing pollution

Climate Pollution Reduction
Grants


